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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

As part of this investment, Tuggerah Lakes Secondary College, Berkeley Vale Campus received a 
share to improve drainage in the assembly area. 

Following on from our November 2024 update, drainage works in the assembly area are on track 
and will resolve ongoing water leaks and flooding from heavy rain around buildings E, F and G.  

These works will ensure there are no disruptions to school operations during periods of heavy rain 
with the installation of new storm water pipework and storm water pits helping to alleviate pressure 
on the existing system. 

Progress update 

Construction on the improved stormwater system has started and is due to be completed early 
Term 3 2025. 

Work hours will be between 7 am and 4 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am and 1 pm on Saturday in 
accordance with NSW Environment Protection Authority construction times. 

This work will not affect access to any buildings at the school and the garden areas at the front of 
buildings E and G will remain fenced off while this work is completed. If you have any questions 
about this project, please contact the NSW Department of Education during business hours on the 
contact details below.  
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